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Docket No. 50-456

Commonwea 1th Edison Company

ATTN: Mr, Cordell Reed
Senior Vice President

Opus West 111

1400 Opus Place

Downers Crove, IL 60515

Dear Mr. Reed:

Thank you for your letter dated Januery 10, 1992, in response to our
November 26, 1791 letter concerning apparent aberrant behavior by an
employee at .- v wood Station (AMS RIT1-91-A-0100),

In our letter we requested that you describe the incident on November 18, 199]
and any action you may have taken to address it and inform ugs if the incident
was handled in accordance with your Fitness-For-Duty program. Additionally,
we requested that you assure that the employee is fit-for-duty and verify

that he does not pose a threat to your facility,

Your response indicated that the incident actually occurred on November 14,
1991 and that the results of your investigation failed to sunport the concerns
pertaining to the employee. Your Medical Review Officer's evaluation
determined that the subject employee showed no signs of psychological or
psychiatric abnormalities, posed no threat to your facilities and there was

no Fitness For-Duty concerns,

We found your investigation to be sufficient to support your conclusions and
have no additional questions regarding this matter. We request that you
retain the supporting documentatior for your investigation of these concerns
for a mininum of one year from the date of this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

You. cooperation is eppreciated.
Sincerely,

OPIGINAL SIGHED BY CHAKLES E. NORELIUS

Charies E, Norelius, Director

9201280132 920121 Division of Radiation Safety
:gg " Oggogggb end Safequards
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Commonwealth Edison Company
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cc: M. Wallace Vice President,

PWR Opera‘iuns

T. Kovach, 'iutlear
Licensing Manager

A. Checca, Nuclear
Licensing Administrator

K. Kofron, Station Manager

A. Haeger, Regulatory
Assurance Supervisor

cc w/ltr dtd 1/10/92
w/o 10 CFR 2.780 Information:

NRR/DRIS/RSGBYD

NMSS/HIDON/4E4

0E Director

DCD/DCB (RIDS)

0C/LFDCB

Resident Inspectors, Byron,
Braidwood, Zion

D. W. cassel, Jr,, Esqg.

Richard Hutbard

J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

Licensing Project Mgr., NRR

Robert Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of I1linois Center



